Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: September 16 - September 27, 2024, 8:00 a.m., Online Open House  
PLACE: Virtual Open House will be held from September 16-27, 2024, on the FTP website at www.FloridaFTP.com. The Virtual Open House will include presentation materials and an opportunity to share thoughts
and ideas.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Florida Transportation Plan (FTP) Update
The Virtual Open House will include presentation materials and an opportunity to share thoughts and ideas.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: https://www.floridaftp.com
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Paula San Gregorio at (850)414-4811 or by email at paula.sangregorio@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Paula San Gregorio at (850)414-4811 or by email at paula.sangregorio@dot.state.fl.us
